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Toddler #1

This month in toddler 2 we still continued learning words that start with letter L,M,N and how to say sleep, play and
help in sign language. Toddler 2 enjoyed doing art activities! We did a ladybug craft that we painted in red and

black , Monkey craft that we used water color paint , bird in a nest craft and used tissue paper , glue and Pom Pom!
We also did Thanksgiving turkey hand print craft and candy cane painting! 

During Circle time we sang our alphabets , day of the week, month of the year, twinkle twinkle little star, wheel on
the bus and many more! We are still learning to count numbers one to ten , We continued doing yoga , story time  

and music every week. We are almost at the end of the year we hope everyone stays warm and safe !

With love 
     Miss Paw and Ms Breanna 

November was an amazing month for our toddler room! We’re moving along with our ABC’s smoothly
and continuing our numbers! The toddlers have enjoyed their group activities like music time, yoga, and
story time! We’ve achieved major milestones in our classroom and our very proud of the toddlers hard

work! We’re very excited for December and can’t wait for all of our winter activities!
Miss Karla and Miss Dina



Children's House 1-1

Children's House 1-2

The CH 1-2 class had a wonderful November!  We continued with our alphabet and went over letters H, I, J,
K and L.  We practiced our fine motor skills by learning to write our letters.  We had lots of fun playing a

Melody Harp for music.  We also enjoyed Yoga and Montessori Work Cycle.  Our friend Louise celebrated
her birthday!  We also painted turkeys for Thanksgiving.  It’s hard to believe the year is almost at an end!  We

can’t wait to learn and grow in the month of December! 

Smiles,

Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Verenisse 

December arrived full of joy in our classroom. We welcome Cecilia who joined us to learn more and enjoy
our company. We really enjoyed the festivities and decorating our classroom. At the same time we continue
practicing the alphabet, numbers and colors. We wish you all a Wonderful Christmas and a New Year full of

many surprises.

With love Ms. Yadi & Ms.Edith



Children's House 2-2

Children's House 2-1
Hello parents and friends,

November was a busy month ,we made crafts and talked about being thankful. The month of
December is about Christmas. We will be having a Christmas party on Friday December 22. We would

like to wish everyone a very merry Christmas.
Thank you,

Mrs. Johnnie
Miss. Amanda

This month our friends in CH 2-2 started off by decorating a foam gingerbread man that is displayed on
our classroom door. We have continued working through the alphabet and are currently on letter O.
We will finish the year off with letters  P and Q. We have many fun crafts and activities planned for our

friends that we know they are going to love. Those activities/crafts include making a paper plate
ornament, a penguin footprint and edible q-tips. On the 22nd we’re going to have a pj/movie day,  as

well as our Christmas celebration. Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
Love, 

Ms. Maria & Miss. Dominique 
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December Happenings

Contact Us:
103 Laurel Ave, Carrboro NC 27510

           Birthdays
Dec 2--------------Nathan
Dec 5---------------Freddie
Dec 6-----------------Grady
Dec 11---------------Verenisse
Dec 23 ---------------Milan
Dec 27 ----------------Cora

 

We will be closed the 12/25-1/2
Happy Holidays!

Never help a child with a task
at which they feel they can

succeed




